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Dear Parent/Carer             18th July 2022 
 
Re: Response to weather warnings 
 
It is anticipated that the temperatures could rise to close to 30 degrees both today and tomorrow 
and as such we are taking the following actions: 
 

• Blinds are being closed to keep Learning Zones cool 

• Ventilation is being maintained with doors and windows kept open to hopefully create a 
draft 

• As always, children have access to the water coolers 

• Gardening Club is cancelled on Monday  

• Sapphire will have their picnic on the school premises rather than in Stanhope so that we 
can ensure shade and a constant supply of cold water. Children can also remain indoors if 
they would like to stay out of the heat 

• Emerald and Diamond will still get their fish and chips for lunch but these will be brought 
back to school so that we can regulate how exposed the children are to the heat 

• Children can have non-uniform day on Tuesday and Wednesday so they can wear cooler 
clothes 

 
Please support us to keep your children safe in this heat by ensuring they have a sun hat, sun 
cream and a bottle for water. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 

    Westcroft 

Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 

Co Durham 

DL13 2NU 

Tel: 01388 528218 

         Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk 

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk 
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